	GRADE 12 YEARBOOK WRITE-UPS
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Z, JAY
Thank you to all of my friends, 
family and teachers for making 
my high school experience so 
memorable.



“You learn more in failure than 
you ever do in success”



-Jay Z
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Congratulations Grade 12s on your upcoming graduation! To honor and recognize your accomplishments, each Grad receives a space in the yearbook for their grad photo and write-up to summarize your high school experience. Please read the following (very important) document that provides guidelines and expectations for your submission. The North Vancouver School District and our Windsor Yearbook Committee have established these guidelines.

COMMENTS:
In terms of grad write-ups, there are two reasons why we have strict guidelines for our graduating students.

1. A school yearbook is a wonderful account of a year full of activities, events and people. As personal as it may feel to you, it is a public document that is read and enjoyed by many people, other than current Windsor students and as such, must portray the very best that we have to offer.  Please understand that grad write-ups are not the place for “in” jokes and communication – these comments must be saved for the personal autographs later!
2. Your yearbook is a document that you will treasure for a lifetime.  You will enjoy looking back at the record of your final year of high school with your friends, family and children and even grandchildren!  Hard to believe, but it is true!  It is not much fun looking back at your book in future years, and have no idea what you or your friends wrote.

So, in order for everyone to enjoy this year’s yearbook publication and continue to be proud of your school for many years to come, we ask the following:

Requirements: *please note that if these guidelines are not followed, your write up will not be published. There are no “second chances”
· Write in complete sentences, include commas, periods, proper case, etc. 
· No social media handles or inappropriate “lingo”
· No use of abbreviations or acronyms except:
· Luv, xox, (, thx, w/, w/o
· *Note: any other abbreviations or acronyms will removed and will not be included in the yearbook
· Is up to the discretion Ms. Sihota whether or not newer “text msg” abbreviations will be considered.
· Students must stay within a 450 CHARACTERS limit. Please note that characters are letters, spaces, commas and periods (not words.)
· *Note: any characters that exceed 475 will be cut from the write up or shorted by the yearbook team.
· Use respectful language- profanities, sexual content, violence and other disrespectful language or connotations will not be printed nor tolerated. 
· *Note: Ms. Sihota knows quite a bit of lingo. If there are any terms that she does not understand. She will inquire and look into terms via the Urban Dictionary.
· *If you have to think twice about it, it’s likely not appropriate. 

· All write ups get approved by Ms. Bell. 
Examples to avoid:
· “Party at PZ, Brews w/KW BB rugby Best Coaches MrH&MrB Peaches”

· “Luv 4ever my B.B’s=P.M.A.M.+E.M rems McD’s w/JT+Rparties.”

· “KM+KL=BBF,REMFMSGALW/ZBKLMEX96NYW/TBDTWRESW/DLJTDYOMBICRUZW/KRBGD”
Please understand that write-ups that cannot be read and understood by the editors or administration will be retracted.  Also, if there is content that does not uphold the pride of Windsor School via the school handbook, the write-up may also be retracted without warning. 
Google Form:

Please complete the following google form by clicking on the link below by February 27, 2020. Please note that you will not be able to submit if you are over the character limit. 
https://forms.gle/rWVZtufJhqQQt7S38
	The deadline for grad write-up submissions is 

Thursday, February 27th, 2020
Absolutely no submissions will be accepted 
after the due date.


If you have any questions. Please email Ms. Sihota. If your write-up is not received, the yearbook team and staff will attempt to communicate with the student in advance of publication.

